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I support lane sharing and SB422. I’ve been riding street bikes almost 20 years and 

needed to use the emergency lane on the left dozens of times to avoid being hit from 

behind. This happens at least three times each summer and several times in the 

winter. You can give the driver in front all the room in the world and brake slowly, 

even flashing your brake light, and the driver behind will skid to avoid the accident 

from them simply not paying enough attention. This law makes sense and safety.  


